
MEMO 
 

 
TO:   CCLS Clients 
 
FROM:   CCLS - Specimen Referral Center 
 
DATE: 09/28/2016 
 
SUBJECT: Calcitonin Changes 
 
 
Effective 10/03/2016, Mayo Medical Laboratories is changing the testing method for the 
Calcitonin assay (LAB0203950).   This method change will affect the reference ranges. 
See chart below. 
 
NOTE:  Mayo Medical Laboratories will offer re-baseline testing for patients from this 
date forward to December 31, 2016.  If you would like to have re-baseline testing done 
or for any other questions, please call the Specimen Referral center at 320-251-2700, 
Ext. 57320. 
    
 

 


